
From: 
To: 
CC: 
Sent: 
Subject: 

Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
4/8/2011 7:41:29 PM 
RE: Letter from Chairman Issa 

Thanks. 

From: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 3:18 PM 
To: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Cc: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG) (SMO); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Subject: RE: Letter from Chairman Issa 

No, absolutely not, and we just spoke with the staffer sender less than an hour ago, and nothing about this was 
mentioned. We'll deal with this. Thanks. 

From: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ) 
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 5:07 PM 
To: Burton, Faith (SMO) 
Cc: Axelrod, Matthew (ODAG); Cunningham, Patrick (USAAZ); Weich, Ron (SMO) 
Subject: FW: Letter from Chairman Issa 

This staffer should not be sending missives directly to a line attorney. 

That's obnoxious. 

From: Hurley, Emory (USAAZ) 
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 1:19 PM 
To: Burke, Dennis (USAAZ); Scheel, Ann (USAAZ); Hernandez, Rachel (USAAZ); Morrissey, Mike (USAAZ); Kelly, Kristen 
(USAAZ) 6 
Subject: FW: Letter from Chairman Issa 

Did everyone else get this? 

From: Kerner, Henry [mailto:Henry.Kerner@mail.house.gov]  
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 12:30 PM 
To: Hurley, Emory (USAAZ) 
Subject: Letter from Chairman Issa 

Attached please find a letter from Chairman lssa to Acting Director Melson. 

Sincerely, 

Henry Kerner 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Committee on Oversight and Government Reform 
Darrell Issa, Chairman 
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